To all families planning to pick up lunches for their children:

In an effort to better serve our families, the district will be distributing meals two (2) times per
week rather than daily.

Beginning Tuesday, March 31st, families in need are able to pick up breakfast and lunch for their
children. This is open to all students under the age of 18, regardless of their free and reduced
meal status. When arriving to pick up meals, parents will be asked to sign the name of students
receiving meals.

Tuesday meals will include food for Tuesday lunch, Wednesday breakfast, Wednesday lunch and
Thursday breakfast. Thursday meals will include food for Thursday lunch, Friday breakfast,
Friday lunch, Monday breakfast, Monday lunch and Tuesday breakfast.

Pickup will be each Tuesday and Thursday at North High School between the hours of 11:30
a.m. and 1:30 p.m.

Because of restrictions placed on the District by the Ohio Department of Education, all meals
must be taken off site to be consumed. Families will not be permitted to enter the building when
they arrive. Meals will be ready outside of the main entrance to the building.



